
MEMORANDUM 

Date:  March 1, 2021 

To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 

From:  Paul Davis, Parks and Recreation Director 

Through: George Garrett, City Manager 

Subject:  Parks and Recreation Monthly Report 

PARKS AND RECREATION REPORT 

BEACHES 

Sombrero Beach 

• Westside kayak area has been temporarily fixed.  

Coco Plum 

• All is good at Coco Plum 
• It’s been pretty busy this past month 

 

PARKS 

Jesse Hobbs 

• Handicap area parking place and entrance to the park has been filled with sand and gravel by public 
works. 

• Male and female signs were installed on bathroom doors to distinguish male and female bathrooms. 

Community Park 

• The inspection of the amphitheater was complete on 2/9/21. A report was submitted by Bird Air 
explaining the areas that needed to be repaired or replaced. Waiting on a proposal to repair the 
amphitheater from Bird Air. 

• The soccer fields were closed on the weekends during the month of February. The fields looked 
much greener and healthier this past month. 

• Yoga classes continue to happen at the amphitheater Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday 
• The majority of the pickleball participants have went back up north, but a small group still comes out 

Monday thru Friday to play in the mornings. 
• Island Groove Dance Studio had a performance this past Saturday night (2/27/21) at the 

amphitheater. CDC/FDOH guidelines were followed.  
• Baseball, softball, and T-ball registration is being held until Saturday, March 6, 2021. Start-smart 

baseball will begin Saturday, March 6, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. at the Community Park.  



• Tee ball/baseball/softball begins Monday, March 8th here at the Community Park 

Rotary Park 

• General repairs were made to the playground area. We installed black wrap around the wooden 
high touch playground areas to prevent kids from getting splinters. 

• Lisa from Play-by-Design has been in contact with the art teacher at Swiltlik elementary to discuss 
the design day activity and to prep the students with what they would like to see at Rotary park. She 
will be coming to Marathon in April to do a design day here at the park 

 

Ocean front / Events Field 

• All is good at Ocean front 

 


